
 

 

 
 

Wisconsin Caregiver Support Community Statewide Webinar 
March 28th, 10 am to 11 am  

NOTES  

 

10:00 am Advocacy Update – Janet Zander, GWAAR  

• Please see “Attachment 1 – Advocacy” 

 

10:10 am State DHS and GWAAR Updates – Lynn Gall, DHS, and Bryn Ceman, GWAAR 

• The State Aging Advisory Council is seeking applications for one or perhaps more 

members. The Council is especially looking people from underrepresented communities 

and/or northern areas of the state, including people of color, people of Asian descent, 

and people from tribal communities.  

o The Council meets six times per year, including one face-to-face meeting 

scheduled for the summer. Members are charged with advising BADR/DHS on a 

wide range of aging issues, including the State Aging Plan and program operation.  

o Please share the attached application widely. Help us continue to have a strong 

State Aging Advisory Council! Please see “Attachment 2 – Advisory Council 

application”. 

• OPPORTUNITIES TO COMMENT ON UPDATES TO STATE AGING OPERATIONS MANUAL 

o The deadline to comment on the family caregiver support section has passed.  

o The nutrition section survey is now open for comment through the DHS 

SharePoint site under the Aging Programs Operations Manual tab at 

https://share.health.wisconsin.gov/ltc/teams/ADRC/SitePages/Home.aspx  

10:20 am – Data Reporting, Best Practices, and FAQs – Lynn Gall, DHS, Carrie Kroetz, and Bryn 

Ceman, GWAAR 

1. PowerPoint – Please see “Attachment 3 – Caregiver Programs Data Reporting, Best 

Practices, and FAQs”. 

 

Next Meeting Date: 

• Tuesday, May 23rd, 10 am to 11 am – Trualta, Kunal & Laura Jane and AF/NFCSP excel 

database, Teri Bradford 

• Agendas will be forthcoming and posted on the GWAAR website along with the 

recordings, notes, and other meeting documents following each meeting. 

• Please feel free to email Bryn at: bryn.ceman@GWAAR.org and/or Lynn at: 

Lynn.Gall@dhs.wisconsin.gov with NFCSP/AFCSP meeting topics or guest speaker ideas. 
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